
Dear ALRC Members: 
 
I understand that the Tiki Shack liquor license application is going to be referred back from 
Council tonight to your agenda tomorrow night. I recommend that the Committee refer the 
application to its December meeting due to the following rather serious issues surrounding the 
operation of the establishment under the new applicants: 
 
1) The applicant, Caleb Percevecz, has two pending criminal charges (Substantial Battery and 
Disorderly Conduct)  from an incident occurring at the end of October. The cases are currently 
set for a Status Conference on December 1, 2014. 
2) There was a fight at the bar this past weekend involving a 15 year old and a 19 year old who 
were allegedly in the establishment and at least one of them had been consuming alcohol. 
3) It is my understanding that Joe Vale, the current liquor license holder, is no longer involved 
with the establishment and he may not even be in town. Thus, the new owners are unlawfully 
operating under Mr. Vale’s license. 
 
I believe these issues call into question whether the new application should be granted and the 
issues should be more fully explored and considered. 
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